First Atlantic HealthCare

August 7, 2013

Mr. Brian LaFlemme

Electrical Inspector/ Code Officer
City of Portland

Planning & Urban Development Dept.
389 Congress Street, Room 308
Portland, ME 04101

Dear Mr. LaFlemme,

Please accept the following response to your inquiry regarding examinations and treatments provided to
the residents of the Seaside Nursing Facility.

Residents are transported by vehicle from the Seaside Facility to specific Physician’s offices and/or local
Hospitals for the required examinations and treatments and/or medical care. The Healthcare
Professionals at the Seaside Facility are in place to assist with the daily living accommodations and
observe as to whether there is a need to seek the next level of care and facilitate the Residents
transition to an acute care setting.

Thank you.
Yours Truly,

Chief of Operations
First Atlantic Healthcare
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